
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

North Conway Dentist 

To 

 Climb For A Cause 

 
On September 17nd, North Conway dentist, Jeff Yelle, DDS will attempt a one day ascent of Mt. 

Timpanogos in Utah’s Provo Valley. Timpanogos rises to an elevation of 11,752 ft (3,582 m) above sea 

level, making it the second highest mountain in Utah’s Wasatch Range.  

 

Dr. Yelle and his practice Eastern Slope Dental are supporting the Dentists’ Climb For A Cause 

Foundation’s free oral health education and treatment projects in Guatemala, Nepal, and Northern India. 

 

“We’re deeply touched and inspired by the generosity that Jeff and other dentists from across the nation are 

demonstrating by committing to this endeavor.” says Daniel A. Bobrow, executive director of Dentists 

Climb For A Cause, a non-profit charitable organization that provides dental care to children in need.  

Bobrow continues, “Such acts are a testament to Jeff’s and his Team’s commitment to the health and 

wellbeing of people in North Conway and across the globe.” 

 

“While we believe charity begins at home, it should never end there.” Says Dr. Yelle, 36 who, along with 

his family have recently relocated to North Conway. “I have always believed in living a life for others. I am 

fortunate enough to have a skill set that allows me to give back. There is such a need around the world 

when to comes to oral health, and the work that Climb for Cause does is invaluable. I am grateful I can 

help.” Concludes Yelle. 

 

While participants have diverse backgrounds and hail from different parts of North America, they all share 

a common purpose: to help children who have never had dental care, nor been taught how to care for their 

dental health.  The Event is an opportunity for likeminded health professionals to get to know one another, 

as well as to volunteer in future projects. 

 

Dr. Yelle is currently welcoming new patients into his North Conway practice.  To encourage both current 

and new patients to help him reach his goal of $5000 half of every dollar donated will be applied as a credit 

toward their next visit.  

 

Donations will be accepted until Dr. Yelle’s September 15th Departure Date. 

 

To learn more, please visit www.EasternSlopeDental.com,  or call Eastern Slope Dental at (603) 356-2566 

http://www.climbforacause.org/
http://www.easternslopedental.com/

